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Special presentation for Donna Todd, Director of Finance.

Summary:

After nearly a decade of exemplary service to the City of Deer Park, the Director of Finance has
announced her retirement.  Her last day with the City will be January 31, 2022, making this her final
City Council Meeting.  At this time, City Council and staff will express their gratitude to Ms. Todd for
her numerous contributions to Deer Park.

Fiscal/Budgetary Impact:

N/A

Applause
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